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ESC Up-Coming Training Opportunities – New ZOOM Account  
All ESC Monthly Meetings / Training are offered both in-person and via teleconference. 

NOTE: We are using a new ZOOM account for these ESC Meetings 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/3603939423?pwd=ekQ1Y1NMYzBFS1B3OGdiUFVZaEVYQT09 

 

The next Monthly ESC Training opportunity is Wednesday, June 1st.  The topic is Introduction to Radio 

Communications and will include how to get started in Amateur (Ham) radio 

 
 

The July Training will be on Wednesday, July 13th. This continuation on Radio Communications will focus 

on radio usage in emergencies including Weather Watch and ARES. 

 
 

Medic Call List   
We have had 3 events requesting Medic volunteers in the last month. The Sporting Clays event held on 

May 19-21 as well as Valley District Day Camp and NYLT Week 3. Our Medic Call List has 7 volunteers 

willing to support scouting events as the medic. WE need much more than these to adequately meet the 

demand across the council.  

 

Medic Training 
Given our need for additional Medics at events we are looking at additional ways to train Scouters to be 

Medics. The basic qualifications for most Scouting events are to be a Registered Scouter with current 

YPT, 1st Aid, CPR and AED certifications. The ESC Committee is currently hosting First Aid / CPR / AED 

Certification Training twice a year in the Spring and Fall. We are now looking at organizing additional 

Emergency Medical Responder courses that are longer and more involved than the few hours we spend 

at a monthly ESC meeting. We are looking to put together a Medic Training zoom call in July. If 

interested please let me know.  
 Mobile Operations Center  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus04web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F3603939423%3Fpwd%3DekQ1Y1NMYzBFS1B3OGdiUFVZaEVYQT09&data=05%7C01%7C%7C6f6553907a294f57f89b08da2c5b6606%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637871068314823698%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DGEeb3KIF8sBrQbG01SFFefiifl7t3bt2j%2BgsoQm%2FQ8%3D&reserved=0


The MOC was placed at the Sporting Clays event last weekend and performed very well. We had shore 

power off a small generator and a propane heater and so offered a warming station for those that got too 

cold. We were only at the event Friday as it was cancelled Saturday and Sunday due to snow. This event 

however created an excellent shakedown in “real world” circumstances The radios all worked well as did 

the microwave and coffee maker. The licensing paperwork is in and we will soon be available to take the 

trailer to events anywhere in the very near future.  
  
The MOC shakedown / open house is scheduled for Saturday, June 11th. Time and location (at PV) to be 

determined. Come out to see and help demonstrate and exercise the MOC capabilities, equipment, and 

systems.  
   
Marshall Fire Recovery Support  
DAC Recovery Support as a concerted effort has come to an end. Donations of gift cards, cash, material 

supplies and camping gear have stopped. The collected camping gear was taken to the Wapiti District 

Camporee on May 7th for distribution. Marshall Fire Recovery support opportunities with Boulder County 

continue and are available if anyone is interested in volunteering.  
  
 


